
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

TOWN OF WATERBORO 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
 
The Waterboro Board of Selectmen will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, June 9, 2020 
and June 23, 2020 beginning at 6:00 p.m.  Public Hearing is to receive comment regarding 
the proposed 2020/2021 fiscal year budget.  
 
The public hearing will be aired on the local cable station Channel 1302 and live streaming 
on the Town’s website.  Taxpayers may call 247-6166, Ext. 106 for questions and 
comments during the public hearing.  Questions and comments may also be emailed to 
the Town Administrator at administrator@waterbor-me.gov prior to the public hearing and 
will be answered during the meeting.   
 
The proposed 2020-2021 fiscal year budget is available at Waterboro Town Hall and on 
the Town’s website at www.waterboro-me.gov.   
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